

January 23, 2013

Celia Cudiamat Interim President and CEO, The Community Foundation 3700 Sixth Street, Suite 200 Riverside, CA 92501

Dear Celia,

On behalf of the Environmental Nature Center's staff and board, and the thousands of children we serve, I am writing to thank you for your recent donation of \$25,000 towards our environmental education programs. It is due to the support of donors such as the S.L. Gimbel Foundation that we are able to grow our nature center and consistently provide children throughout Orange County with a quality environmental education experience.

We always welcome you to visit the ENC so that you can see firsthand the programs you are supporting with this donation. In the meantime, if you should have any questions about our programs or organization, please know that I welcome your call.

Thank you again for your support of the ENC's mission to provide quality education through hands-on experience with nature.

Sincerely.

Bo Glover

Executive Director

Environmental Nature Center

bo@encenter.org

949-645-8489 x101